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We must clean up our act! Everything going into Lake Macquarie or on to land from polluting 
industries needs to be measured and the information shared with the public. 
Our children and their children's lives, health and happiness depend on it. 
Our waters, soil and atmosphere must be cleaned up and protected as a matter of the greatest 
urgency. 
Paula Morrow, Health Worker and Eco Writer 


